TILES
DECORATING

Diversity and Coming Together as One

A Meaningful Art Project for Children and Youth!

Bring your creativity and artistry!

Decorate tiles and contribute to Vancouver’s Reconciliation Week 2013, which
acknowledges the residential school experience and its impact on Aboriginal
communities, and supports reconciliation for all people. This is an opportunity to
inspire our children and youth to dream of a future of a shared tomorrow.

Your tiles artwork will be shared with the community! Reconciliation Canada will

give the tiles out to all participants at the Walk for Reconciliation, on September

22, 2013, to recognize their commitment to reconciliation. For more information
about the walk, please visit www.reconciliationcanada.ca.

Do you or someone you know run a program for children and/or youth?
Find out more on how to get involved with this project by contacting:
tilesproject@reconciliationcanada.ca
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